



MOUNT CRAWFORD DRESSAGE CLUB

EVENT CANCELLATION POLICY

Where there is the possibility of an event being cancelled due to poor weather or grounds conditions, it is the responsibility of the competitors to ensure that they check the Mount Crawford Dressage Club website on the Friday evening for information.

HOT WEATHER POLICY:

The Mount Crawford Dressage Club will automatically cancel events when:

- The Bureau of Metrology (BOM) 4pm forecast for the Mt Crawford area on the Friday before an event <http://www.bom.gov.au/places/sa/mount-crawford/> is for a temperature of 35°C or above or,
- The CFS advises of Catastrophic fire conditions for the day of an event or,
- At the discretion of the MCDC Committee.

WET WEATHER POLICY:

Mount Crawford Dressage Club will assess the state of the grounds following heavy or consistent rain prior to a competition. A decision on the state of the grounds will be made on the Thursday prior to the competition and no information will be available prior to this time. Once a decision has been made, it will be posted on the Mount Crawford Dressage Club website.

If an event is cancelled, the website will be updated and competitors will be contacted as soon as practical after the event regarding entries.